101 East Main Street
Norfolk, VA 23510
(757) 533-4221

U.S. Customs and

ENF-4:PEN:DLI
May 23, 2011
2011140100006101

The Law Firm of Puckett and Faraj
Atta: Mr. Maytham Faraj, Esq.
1800 Diagonal, Suite 210
Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Mr. Faraj:

We have received your penalty payment of $500.00 for the above case. Attached is the copy of
receipt #56824618 for Mr, Wahid. You or your client may now contact our contractor, VSE to
coordinate the remission of the vehicle, Please contact Mr. James Piatt at (703) 317-2251. Atthe
time of pick up of the vehicle, all storage and manipulation chatges must be paid to VSE prior to
release of the vehicle.

Once determination of who will be picking up the vehicle, if it’s other than Mr. Wahid, you must
nrovide the name of the company, address, phone number and name of the individual to our
office. We will then issue the instructions to VSE to allow the release of the vehicle. Identification
will be required at the time of pick up of the vehicle,

This decision is effective for 30 days from the date of this notice. If you do not comply within the
specified time the vehicle will be forfeited to the United States government in accordance with
existing laws, If you have any questions you may contact personnel at the above telephone number.

Sincerely,
Diana L. Jackson

Fines, Penalties and Forfeitures Officer
Enclosure
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